
  

   Classroom News 
Class Name:    Pendragon          Term :      Spring 1  2020     Theme: My Wonderful Self 

What we have been 

learning: 
Some photos of our learning 

It feels like this term has whizzed by in the blink 

of an eye!  

 

We have been enjoying our new topic ‘My 

Wonderful Self’, and have been looking into 

our different senses.   

 

In English we have been writing our own non-

fiction text.  We have also continued to 

develop our phonics skills, making good 

progress. 

 

In Maths we have continued our number 

work, whilst also developing our 

understanding of Geometry and 

Measurement – shapes, directions, length, 

weight, and capacity have been our main 

foci.  We also had lots of fun with Windsor 

Class creating a music video for NSPCC 

Number Day to accompany a song Charles, 

our music teacher, has written.  We loved 

doing it (see some of the skills to the left!) and 

got a big clap when we showed it in 

assembly!  

 

We have been focussing on growing up in 

PSHE and have been looking at body 

changes and what’s public and what’s 

private.  The NSPCC PANTS rule helps us with 

this!  

 

We have all been enjoying our inclusions 

afternoon, mixing with other pupils from 

across KS3.  Some of the things we have been 

doing are: Signing, cooking, gardening, 

sensory stories, drama and recorder.  We 

have really enjoyed mixing with pupils from 

other classes.  

 

 

 

Dates to remember: 
Friday 14th February – Last day of term 

Monday 24th February – Back to school 

Thursday 5th March – World Book Day 

Friday 13th March – Sports Relief 

Friday 3rd April – Last day of term 

Monday 20th April – Back to School  

Special moments: 
Everyone has been a star this term, but these are our biggest achievements… 

-Emmy has made us all cry with her amazing signing!  Watch out for her on school website doing the Makaton 

sign of the week each week with her inclusion group!  

-Alex has been amazing at using the IPad to support his writing and has been showing us all how awesome he is!  

-Leo’s becoming more independent with toileting, which is fab!  

-Leah’s amazing at our morning exercise and her stamina is improving greatly.  

-Tom’s all round moved on in leaps and bounds.  He has a real ‘I can’ attitude and wants to learn. 

-Megan’s speech and signing has noticeably moved on – she is always surprising us!  

-Jonny’s reading comprehension is improving and he is more confident answering questions about what he has 

read.   

-Louise is a superstar with her reading and writing skills right now using her communication aid – well done!  

 


